
WKAL 
Rome, New York 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

March 10, 1947 

This will serve as verification of your report 
on WKAL of March 1, 1947 from 1:03 to 1:15 a.m. 
E.S.T. At that time this station was conduCting 
a frequency check with Riverhead, New York. 

Very truly ours, 

-(449-51e". 

(Miss) Anne Toepp 
Secretary to M.C. Fusco 


